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Public Service Announcement 
  
PEARL HARBOR – New information regarding projects in support of the military relocation to Guam is now 
available on the Cultural Resources Information page of the Naval Facilities Engineering Command Pacific’s 

website at:  http://goo.gl/5I25S. 
 
Comments on the assessment of effects within the specific project footprint will be accepted for 
45 calendar days after the project is posted. The comment deadline for the proposed P-109 

VMM Hangar #1 Project and the J-200 North Ramp Utilities II on Andersen Air Force Base, Guam, 
is Sept. 27, 2013. 
 
Those without internet access may pick‐up a written description of this project and a mail‐in 
comment sheet from the Guam Historic Resources Division located within the Department of Parks 
and Recreation at 490 Chalan Palasyo, Agana Heights (across from U.S. Naval Hospital Guam). 
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Naval Facilities Engineering Command: The Facilities and Expeditionary Combat Systems Command 
NAVFAC is the Systems Command that delivers and maintains quality, sustainable facilities, acquires and manages 
capabilities for the Navy's expeditionary combat forces, provides contingency engineering response, and enables energy 
security and environmental stewardship. Additional updates and information about NAVFAC can be found on social 
media sites Facebook and Twitter. Become a Fan at www.facebook.com/navfac and follow us at 
www.twitter.com/navfac. 
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